
Director Candidate Statement – Ken Rempe 
District 10 Centerville – South Snellville 
 

 
 
My wife and I have been residents of Snellville since mid-1984 and have always had a 
great experience and high regard with Walton EMC as our cooperative power company.  
 
I have a high level of interest in the District 10 Board of Directors position to bring my 40 
plus years of experience in the Electrical Industry to focus on serving our member 
customers as the first priority.  I am a Registered PE and have been in the Power Line 
Construction business during my early years, along with being employed by global 
Electrical Manufacturers to design, certify and deliver power distribution products that 
provide safe and efficient delivery of power to our members residences and places of 
business.  I have also been active in the development of National Codes (e.g. National 
Electrical Code) and many other technical committees to provide safety in Codes and 
Standards concerning the generation and delivery of electrical services to end users.   
 
Electrical Energy delivery and safety are a core element of all our lives, and we continue 
to expand how we use this for our comfort, convenience and safety.   Therefore, it is of 
utmost importance to use the inputs of all the members to continue to grow the business 
and maintain the costs of this growth that I will strive to deliver for our customer owners.  
Each of you as customer members have a vote on how this will be accomplished 
through the Board Member that represents your District. 
 
I look forward to the Annual Meeting that is scheduled for June 20, 2020 and hope all 
members a safe and enjoyable experience in these uncharted times.   
 
Please consider my interests in serving you as customers when you vote for the District 
10 Candidate. 
 
Ken Rempe 


